ICMR- National Institute of Cancer Prevention and Research
I-7, Sector-39, NOIDA-201301

Urgent Notice for walk-in-interview in the project entitled “Addressing
Smokeless Tobacco Use & Building Research Capacity _in_South Asia

(ASTRA)” at NICPR, Noida due to lockdown advertised on 25/06/2020

With reference to the advertisement for the Walk-in-interview for the position of
Postdoctoral Research Fellow (1) and Research Associate (2) under the project
entitled “Addressing Smokeless Tobacco Use & Building Research Capacity in
South Asia (ASTRA), scheduled on 11 July 2020 from 9.30 AM onwards, it is
informed that zoom/skype interview facility for those candidates who are unable to
reach the Institute will be arranged in view of the lockdown. Candidates who wish
to attend the interview over zoom/skype should provide their email, mobile no. and
duly filled application form by 9.30AM, July 11 2020 to Email id:

recruitmentnicpr(@gmail.com and be available on their phone/email.
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